
PARK AND RECREATION COMMITTEE 

2-28-17   8:00 p.m. 

 

Members Present: Clint Braun, Jerald Ignash, Darin Sprague and Patricia Des Jardins 

Others Present: Troy Hartz, Jamie Learman & Daniel Tighe 

  

The meeting was called to order at 8:00 a.m. 

 

 

Jamie Learman informed the committee that the City has received the funds from Saginaw Bay 

WIN for their $35,000 towards the Pointe Park Project. 

 

Learman also met with John Montgomery, with Air Advantage, regarding the webcam at the 

county beach.  This will be moved over to Point Park once the county is finished with it.   It is 

expected to be turned over at the end of summer 2017.  Steps will need to be taken to get 

wiring for power to the location as the grant project proceeds. 

 

Daniel Tighe talked about his interest in continuing to help with the Point Park Project.  He also 

expressed a willingness to help us with an additional DNR Recreation Passport grant application 

next year.  He will submit a proposal to the Council for consideration at the March 13th meeting. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:05 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman Office Admin. / Clerk                          Clint Braun, Chairperson 


